
      Liverpool College 
                                                                                    

OPEN EVENINGS FOR 

SEPTEMBER 2023 ADMISSIONS 

We are pleased to invite you to one of our Open Evenings 

for families considering Liverpool College as an option for 

September 2023 

 

FOR YEAR 7: 

Wednesday 28th September 2022 - 4.00pm – 6.00pm 
(with last presentation and tour at 5.00pm) 

FOR RECEPTION: 
Wednesday 5th October 2022 – 6.00pm – 7.30pm 

Thursday 24th November 2022 – 6.00pm – 7.30pm 

(with last presentation and tour at 7.00pm) 

 

                   
      Reception entrance Queens Drive        Year 7 entrance North Mossley Hill Road 

 

There is no need to book an appointment for the open events but if you 

would like further information please contact 

Sally Loveridge 724 4000 ext 3228 or look at our website 

www.liverpoolcollege.org.uk 

 

Any queries please email admin@liverpoolcollege.org.uk 

http://www.liverpoolcollege.org.uk/

